
 
 

June 24, 2025 
 

There is a great deal of information in this week’s communication, which is our main tool for 
sharing information with families. Therefore, we ask that you take the time to read it, in its 
entirety, to keep up with what is happening in our school. Thank you in advance for your time and 
attention! 
 
 

 
 

Please note the following important calendar dates: 
         
Thursday, June 26       Last Day for students K - 5  

½ Day for all Students   
(11:45 AM Dismissal) 

 Please check with your home district for busing information for the last day of school,  
 as the last day may vary from district to district. 
 
Thursday, June 26   2:00 PM   Fifth Grade Commencement 

 

 
 

Field Day 
Our PAC committee has a fun-filled Field Day planned for Thursday morning, June 26! Students may 

dress down that day, but please make sure they are wearing sneakers, as they will be doing 

various activities outside. Pray for good weather! 

 

 



 
 

A HUGE Thank You to all who joined us at the 9:30 AM Mass this past Sunday to honor Mrs. Sabo. 
We did it! It was a total surprise to her to see all of the kiddos up there singing, and she was deeply 
moved. 
 

Save the Date! 
The 2nd Annual Saint Pius Tenth School Gala will be held on Friday, November 7, 2025, at 6:00 PM. 
Please see the flyer included this week for more information. 
All money raised stays within Saint Pius Tenth School to be used for operations and student 
programs and resources! 
 

 
 
In addition to Mrs. Sabo, we say farewell to some additional staff members, as this school year 
comes to a close. We have been so blessed by their contributions to our school and community, and 
we wish them the absolute best always! 
 

Miss Candice Colosi 
Miss Bridget Harvey 

Mrs. Emily Santos 
Mrs. Sam Volonino 

 
Summer Office Hours 

 
Beginning on Monday, July 7, 2025, the St. Pius Tenth School office will be open between the hours 
of 8:00 AM – 12:00 PM Monday through Thursday. These summer hours will continue through 
August 22, 2025. If these hours are not convenient for you, and you need to come to the school, just 
give us a call, and we will be happy to arrange something with you. 
The office will be closed the week of June 30, 2025, and will reopen at 8:00 AM on Monday, July 7. 
We will resume regular office hours, Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM on Monday, 
August 25, 2025. 
 

HAVE A WONDERFUL, BLESSED, AND SAFE SUMMER!! 
 
 

“Be Who God Meant You to Be and You Will Set the World on Fire!” 
-St. Catherine of Siena 
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